

22 December 2021



Dear ,

LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT Request: 2021-121

Thank you for your email of 7 December 2021 to the Carterton District Council requesting the following information:

"From the list that I provided, I think the only other information that is outstanding is the legal opinion previously given to the Council. Are you please able to advise when I can expect to receive this?"

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 1987 (the Act).

Your request has been withheld under section 7(2)(g) of the Act to maintain legal professional privilege.

Thank you again for your email. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Geoff Hamilton
Chief Executive

Carterton District Council

